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All the World’s a Stage! 
Is entertainment important? 

 

  

As readers, we will enjoy reading extracts from 

‘Romeo and Juliet’ and ‘Macbeth’, both by 

William Shakespeare.  

 

We will look at the language used and work to 

decipher the meanings. We will produce a formal 

letter, a playscript and our own ‘Song of the 

Witches’.  

 

 

As mathematicians, we will look at 

statistics, including reading, interpreting 

and drawing timetables, line graphs and 

pie charts.  

 

We will also be converting units, such as 

kilograms, kilometres, millimetres and 

metres. We will also convert between 

imperial and metric measures. 

In PE, we will focus on cricket and 

rounders with The Brighton and Hove 

Foundation on Wednesdays and will have 

athletics on Fridays. 

In RE we will consider what matters most 

to Humanists and Christians.  

 

In PSHE we will learn about ‘Changing Me’.  
 

As historians, we will look at theatre 

throughout time, including the Tudors and 

Shakespeare’s Globe, considering the 

impact on theatre today. 

As scientists, we will look at ‘Animals 

including Humans’, looking at and 

describing the changes of humans from 

birth to old age. 

In computing, we will use a range of 

elements to create posters and 

programmes for our school play. 
 

In art we will look at a range of sculpture 

artists, analysing what we do and don’t 

like before creating our own.  

Our Learning Concepts 
Tradition, transformation, cohesion, common good, 

community. 
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Believe and Achieve 

We will be working incredibly hard on our 

class play, ‘Rock Bottom’. The children are 

busy learning their lines, making props and 

getting to grips with the lighting, 

choreography and music. We hope to see 

you all there to watch! 

We will get the opportunity to go paddle 

boarding this term, with an almost certain 

guarantee of getting very wet! We will 

have to show lots of perseverance as we 

learn how to balance on the board. 

 

Year 6 will have many Leavers’ events, 

including their trip to the cinema and La 

Casa. They will also attend the service held 

by the Dioceses of Chichester, as well as a 

service at St James the Less. 

 

We will also have Sports Day this term, a 

chance for the children to show respect 

through sportsmanship and perseverance 

in the races. 

 


